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GuUAM MEMORIAL HOSPITAL AUTHORITY

850 Gorvernor Carlos Camacho Road. Tanuming. Guani 9691 3
Operator: {6711 647-2330 or 2552 | Fax: (671) 6495308

AMENDMENT #2
GMHA IFB 002-2023
Construction Services Required to Complete Contract Package 1B of Z-Wing Demolishment

This amendment is to extend bid submission date.

BID SUBMISSION DATE READS AS: - Thursday, 9:00 am, January 5, 2023 and will be publicly opened at
9:30 am, Thursday, January 5, 2023.

BID SUBMISSION DATE CHANGED TO READ AS: - Friday, 9:00 am, January 13, 2023 and will be publicly
opened at 9:30 am, Friday, January 13, 2023,

Please acknowledge receipt of this amendment by signing and sending back to Materials Management by
Fax at 649-3640 or email to materials.mgmt@gmbha.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to address your letter to Lillian Perez-Posadas MN, RN, and fax
to the Materials Management Office at 649-3640 or email to the materials.mgmt@gmbha.org.

Sincerely;

QJD LORES PANGELINAN

Hospital Materials Management Department
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